In closing, Minister Regan added, "In the coming
weeks, you will certainly be hearing much more about Export
Trade Month from me and the Provincial Ministers of Trade.
Our intention is that by the end of October even more
Canadians will be involved in international trade,
strengthening the basis for a sound economy and providing
jobs for Canadians."”
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